
 
April 17, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Tremco CPG Customer, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be implementing a price increase effective May 
28th, 2025 due to increased raw material costs. Updated price pages will be provided 30 days prior to the 
effective date.  
 
Please refer to the below for expected price increases by product line:  

- Core CSW (including IPG) 4% 
- Dryvit 4% 
- Nudura 5% 
- Willseal 4% 

 

Tremco will honor existing pricing on all orders placed and shipped within standard lead time prior to 
May 28, 2025.  
 
Tremco CPG is dedicated to offering you the quality you have come to expect and thank you for your 
continued support. Any immediate questions can be addressed by your local sales representative or 
customer service representative.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dency Barnes 
 
Dency Barnes 
Sr. Director, Global Pricing & Analytics 
Tremco CPG, Inc. 
 


